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Subject: Eid Al Fitr Vacation 

Date: Monday March 24th, 2025 

Dear Parents, 

As we approach the joyous occasion of Eid al-Fitr, we would like to extend our heartfelt 

wishes for a happy and blessed celebration to you and your families. 

Please be informed that the school will observe a vacation in honor of Eid al-Fitr 

From Sunday, March 30th and will resume on Sunday, April 6th. 

We hope this time provides you with the opportunity to celebrate with loved ones and 

create lasting memories. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Warm regards, 

Mrs. Hanan Nassar 

ELS Primary School Headmistress 

 


